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commentletters

From: Jon Wacker <jwacker42@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:10 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Folsom  water conversation

Our household has done many things to reduce water usage, which I fell is true of many Folsom 
residents. I think many California residents have not met the mandated California water reduction 
goals and targeting the residents of Folsom unfair. Please reconsider reducing the proposed 
reduction to 33% and consider a more reasonable reduction to 20 % reduction. 
Jon Wacker 
Folsom, Ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
Jon Wacker 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


